
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Editor  
Saga Magazine 
Saga Publishing 
The Saga Building 
Middelburg Square 
Folkestone  
Kent  
CT20 1AZ  

12th July 2000  

Dear Editor  

After seeing an advert in Saga Magazine for Barbara Thurgood & Co, 
cosmetic surgery services, I got in touch with this company in February 
2000.  

Since then I have been in Poland and had cosmetic surgery for face and 
upper eyes. The surgeon has done brilliant job and the clinic was the same 
standard as U.K. which surprised me.  

The nursing care was first class and everything was well organised, down to 
the smallest detail including the aftercare.  

This week I will be going for my post op appointment to Croydon.  
I went to Poland looking sixty one and returned home a younger fifty year 
old ... 1 now have a new outlook on life. I can't believe it's me younger, 
confident and happier! My family and friends think I look wonderful.  

I would like to thank Barbara Thurgood & Co. and all medical staff involved 
but also many thanks to Saga for publishing information about this truly 
unique service which has changed my life.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  
   

M.Sadler(Ms)  
 


